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Thank you! 
To everyone who attended, assisted, and prayed for my ordination on the Feast of the Confession of 
St. Peter, Thank You!  I realize that this past year has been difficult for the Diocese and I pray that my 
ministry may bring healing and renewal.  Additionally, my hope for The Caledonia Connector is that it 
will be a place where we can share and celebrate ministry across the Diocese on a twice monthly 
basis.  If you have any up coming events that you would like to share, or photos of a past event, 
please share them!   I am hoping to get around to every parish in the Diocese before mid-June.  If you 
would like a visit on a specific day or are planning confirmations for the fall, please be in touch.  May 
God be glorified by our common life!

+David

News for Caledonia 
There are artistic prints of the Cathedral available for sale 
through the Cathedral Office for a cost of $25.00. The prints are 
of the painting that local Doctor Riaan Van Der Waart did for a 
recent art show and sale here in Prince Rupert. You can obtain 
the prints through calling the Cathedral Office at (250) 627-1143. 
The monies raised go towards the Cathedral’s Restoration fund. 

The Caledonia Times Publishing Schedule: 
The Caledonia Times is on hiatus.  A review is underway of this 
ministry.

Prayer List  
•For Bishop David our Diocesan, for Ernest our Archdeacon, 
and for Audrey our Secretary-Treasurer.

• For Maisie, Rev. James Moore, Rev Stephanie London 
(Diocese of Edmonton), and for those known to God alone.

•For the vacant parishes in the Diocese, for the call of new 
clergy, and for the Clergy and Lay Readers that are leading 
during the interim.

•For Camp Caledonia and planning for the 2018 camps and 
campers!

Thanksgiving 
• For the ordination of our Bishop and his safe arrival into the Diocese.    

• For those willing to take leadership in the parishes as we elect people at upcoming Annual General 
Meetings.



• For the financial support of the ministry of this Diocese – for those who have and are giving to 
support our work. 

Synod Office Notes 
• Please forward copies of your AGM packages to the Synod Office.  These will help Bishop David gain a 

better sense of the Diocese.

• Please post The Caledonia Connector in the parishes.  If you want to be added to our email list, please 
contact caledonia@telus.net to be added.
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BISHOP’S TRAVELS 

FEBRUARY 4 PORT EDWARD
FEBRUARY 9 MACKENZIE
FEBRUARY 11-15 NORTH PEACE PARISH
FEBRUARY 17-18 DAWSON CREEK
FEBRUARY 24 LAXGALTS’AP (UNOFFICIAL 

VISIT)


